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Uwinnipeg.ca/pwoll2019 

 
The Interdisciplinary Linguistic Program at the University of Winnipeg is 
hosting the Fifth Annual Prairie Workshop on Languages and Linguistics 
(PWoLL V) on Saturday, March 16, 2019. We are happy to announce that 
– after one-year break – this event which brings together linguists at all levels 
from prairies and beyond is back on track. 
 
We are inviting abstracts for 20 minute presentations, followed by 5 minute 
Q&A periods. Abstracts should be: 

• anonymous (presenter’s name and affiliation should be included in 
the cover email); 

• between 200-250 words long, excluding references, and include the 
title of presentation;  

• formatted with one-inch margins in 12 point font; 
• in pdf format; 
• sent by email to i.roksandic@uwinnipeg.ca with the subject line 

“PWoLL V.” 
 
Abstracts will be reviewed anonymously and results announced two weeks 
after submission. Topics may include any branch or field of linguistic or 
language study. As 2019 has been officially proclaimed the International 
Year of Indigenous Languages, submissions on indigenous languages are 
particularly encouraged.  
 
Any further questions or concerns can be forwarded to 
i.roksandic@uwinnipeg.ca. 
 
Relevant dates: 

• Abstracts submission deadline:  February 15 2019 
• Notification of acceptance:  March 01 2019 


